
The City of Brandon is looking for feedback as it charts a new vision for how development occurs in 

Brandon’s protected floodplain areas. The updated regulations informed by community input will attempt 

to find a balance between development with the need to protect people and property from flooding events. 

Advance registration is required by calling 204-729-2214 or by emailing b.patten@brandon.ca 

THURSDAY     JUNE 6     5PM—7PM 

Riverbank Discovery Centre (545 Conservation Drive) 

You are invited to attend a workshop event on: 

mailto:b.patten@brandon.ca

